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10th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our Climate Action Day focus this year raising funds 
and awareness of the ‘Just One Tree’ charity, the Eco Council 
will be hosting an Autumn Leaf Scavenger Hunt competition. The 
competition will consist of children creating a collage of autumnal 
leaves. The Eco Council will then judge the entries received. 
Whoever creates the most impressive collages, including the 
widest variety of leaves, will be awarded a certificate, a prize and 
house points. Please use a sheet of A4 paper to create your 
collage. The closing date for submissions will be Tuesday 31st October 2023 and the winners 

will be announced the following week. There will be one 
winner from Maple Class, one from Beech or Ash Class, one 
from Chestnut or Hawthorn Class, and one from Rowan or 
Oak Class. We would love to keep all collages we receive to 
create a display with them in school.  
 
In addition, we are also asking for children to take a 
photograph with their favourite tree in its finest autumn 
colours. We would also like children to write a brief 
explanation to accompany why that specific tree is their 

favourite. House points available for all entries. Again, please could all photographs be 
submitted to office.3082@chesterton.oxon.sch.uk by Tuesday 31st October 2023? 

 
Both of these activities are optional, however we would strongly encourage as many children to 
get involved as possible!  
 
We have also included an Autumn Treasure Hunt activity for anyone who wants to take part 
during Half Term. It has been designed by the Woodland Trust to encourage young children to 
get out and about in nature. Please feel free to use with your child/ren. 

 
We look forward to seeing pupils’ submissions after half-term and thank you for your continued 
support.  

 
Best wishes, Mrs Caulfield and the Eco Council  
 

  


